
 
 
 
 
 
 

BLUE RIVER RESOURCES RESPONDS TO TECHNICAL DISCLOSURE REVIEW 
 
VANCOUVER, BC, (February 14, 2017): Blue River Resources Ltd. (TSXV:BXR) (OTC:BRVRF) 
(Frankfurt:0BL) (“Blue River" or the "Company") reports that as result of a review by the British 
Columbia Securities Commission, we are issuing the following news release to clarify our 
disclosure. 
 
In 2016, Blue River posted a fact sheet dated May 2016 (the “Fact Sheet”) on its website that 
(1) disclosed a mineral resource estimate on the Company’s Banlung Project and (2) appeared 
to be treating historical estimates on the Company’s Mazama Copper Project as current 
resources. Similar information was disclosed on the Banlung Project and Mazama Copper 
Project website pages. These disclosures did not comply with the requirements of NI 43-101. As 
a result of the review, Blue River has removed the Fact Sheet from the Company's website and 
has substantially revised the disclosure on the Banlung Project and Mazama Copper Project 
website pages. Blue River wishes to emphasis it is not treating the historical estimate on the 
Mazama Copper Project as current mineral resources. 
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Neither the TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in the policies of the 
TSX Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release.  
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